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To

The Principal/Teacher-in-Charge,

of all the undergraduate Colleges
offering B.B.A. (Honours)

affiliated to the University of Calcutta,

Madam/Sir,

The undersigned is directed to inform you that in view of the applications
received from the undergraduate Colleges in respect of 1% year admission to BBA, it has
been considered and decided that the admission process for the academic session 2017-
2018 will be guided by the previous Regulation (CSR/15/11 dt. 14.03.2011) instead of
modified Regulation (CSR/35/17 dt. 09.06.2017).

You are also hereby informed that the modified Regulation (CSR/35/17 dt.
09.06.2017) will come into effect from the next academic session, i.e., 2018-2019, with
necessary amendments, if required.

Thanking ybu,
Yours faithfully,
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Secretary

e-mail : u.g.councilsc.u@gmail.com



